
On February 19, 2024, the third ‘International Baccalaureate

Education Symposium’ will be held by our school. In the morning,

we will invite Professor Akatsuka of Sagami Women's University to

give a lecture and workshop titled ‘Classes Created by 'Questions':

Constructivism-based Teaching Methods and Critical Thinking".

In the afternoon, our faculty and staff will conduct an MYP hands-on

practice. We look forward to your participation. For more information,

please visit our website or scan the QR code bellow.
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